
 

 

 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 18, 2001 

LITTER OR RECYLING CONTAINERS AT SUPER MAIL BOX LOCATIONS 

Recommendation 

Councillor Mario G. Racco recommends: 
 
That staff investigate the feasibility of installing litter or recycling containers at Supermail Box 
container locations. 
 

Purpose 

To eliminate debris found at supermail box locations  

Background - Analysis and Options 

A high percentage of Vaughan residents receive their mail via supermail boxes.  Unfortunately, 
some unwanted mail is being left behind leaving debris at and near the supermail box location. 
 

Conclusion 

Staff is to investigate this request quickly, as to have a mechanism in place this year. 

Report prepared by: 

Mario G. Racco – Councillor 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Mario G. Racco 
Councillor. 
 


